
From: davidjmmack@gmail.com [mailto:davidjmmack@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2017 12:30 PM 
To: Talk to DOL 
Subject: Allow the DOL rule to be implemented 

Dear Secretary Acosta, 
I am writing to urge you to allow the new DOL rule on retirement accounts to be enacted without delay. As an individual 
with 18 years of financial services experience, I have seen investors (particularly the elderly) abused and overcharged by 
unethical or under-trained indlviduals in the industry, and this new rule will help reduce those abuses. 

PLEASE do not delay the implementation of the rule; it is designed to help those with retirement accounts, and it's a big 
move in the right direction. I applaud the DOL for taking the initiative on this. 

Regards, 
Dave Mack 
St. Louis, MO 
david"1mmack@gmail.com 
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